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Dear Parents, 

This is to inform all grade X Lily and Daffodil parents that henceforth the school will be functioning on 

every 2
th

 and 4
th

 Saturday. Students will be solving 2 subject papers based on 100% syllabus on these two 

days. Parents are requested to drop and pick up their wards on their own. There won’t be transport and lunch 

facility available on the respective days. Students are supposed to carry their lunch boxes along with them. 

The above practice will be carried till the CBSE board exam commences. 

 

Regards 


